
 
 
 

Primary SpLD Online Pupil Focus Surgeries 
Academic Year 2025-26 

 
Following a successful pilot in the summer term, Laura Bloomberg (see bio below) has kindly offered 
to continue to provide weekly SpLD unnamed pupil focus surgeries for primary schools to meet the 
local need around SpLD support and next steps. 
 
The purpose of these sessions is to help schools support pupils of concern (SpLD in nature), by giving 
advice on how to best support their presenting needs and advise on next steps, suitable resources, 
interventions, quality first teaching strategies, inclusive classroom practice…etc 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 

 
 
 

Bookings for the autumn term are now available: 
 

Monday 6th October Monday 24th November 

Monday 13th October Monday 1st December 

Monday 20th October Monday 8th December 

Monday 3rd November  

Monday 10th November  

Monday 17th November   

 
 
To access the google form please click on the link below: 
 

https://forms.gle/9SjqxvEv7tTpfVAp7  
 
Please note: 
This service is purely available to enable schools to best support individual pupils.  The 
information provided by Laura cannot be used as evidence for any referrals or applications. 
 

 

How do I access this support? 
 

• Sessions will be available every 
Monday from 9-9.30am and 9.30-
10.00am (see dates below) 

• Following completion of the google 
form (link below) you will be contacted 
by the DSPL 9 administrator to book a 
date and time to attend. 

• Once the booking has been confirmed 
you will receive the zoom link to 
attend a session. 

 

What will happen during the session? 
 

• The school SENCo and class teacher 
MUST be able to attend the 
session. 

• Verbal feedback/advice will be 
provided during the session.  No 
written follow up will be provided. 

 
If a booked session is not attended 
this service will not be available to 
you in the future. 
 
 

https://forms.gle/9SjqxvEv7tTpfVAp7

